
 

 

Chicago Transit Authority 
Office of the Secretary  

CITIZENS ADVISORY BOARD  
 

NOTICE OF CHANGE OF DATE 
 
 

                                           May 7, 2025 

 Notice is hereby given that the meeting of the Citizens Advisory 
Board of the Chicago Transit Authority scheduled on Thursday, May 15, 
2025, has been rescheduled.  The meeting will be held on Friday, May 
16, 2025, at 11:00 o’clock in the morning, at the offices of the Chicago 
Transit Authority, 567 W. Lake Street, Second Floor, Boardroom, 
Chicago, Illinois. 

 
 

            Georgette L. Greenlee, Esq. 
                                                                                      Board Secretary 

Chicago Transit Board 


